
 

 

Stand With Wisconsin 

  

Support is pouring in from all over the world, and Wisconsin workers thank you!   

We are keeping the pressure on, and we need your continued support. 

 

Here’s what you can do: 
 

1) Donate $25 to support the Wisconsin State AFL-CIO. Stand With Wisconsin to reclaim the middle-class. 

(Checks can be made payable to Wisconsin State AFL-CIO Defense Fund, 6333 W. Bluemound Rd., 

Milwaukee, WI 53213, memo: STAND WITH WISCONSIN).  Donations are NOT tax deductable. 

 

2) Stand with us IN SOLIDARITY. Use our STAND WITH WISCONSIN poster far & wide! 

 

3) Stand With Wisconsin Online:  

 

•    Copy this image now and use it as your Facebook profile picture to show everyone that you Stand With 

Wisconsin. Encourage all your friends to do the same.  

•    Then, print out this image and place it in a prominent window of your home.  

•    Also, place it in the window of your car.  

•    Be creative! Take this image and use it to get the word out to everyone you know and ask them to Stand 

With Wisconsin too.  

•    Take photos and share them on the Wisconsin State AFL-CIO’s Facebook page, stating: "I'm from [your 

hometown] and I Stand With Wisconsin."  

 

Let’s show Governor Scott Walker that we will not stand for his attacks on, and blatant disregard for, 

Wisconsin’s working families. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Phil Neuenfeldt, President 

Stephanie Bloomingdale, Secretary-Treasurer 

Wisconsin State AFL-CIO 
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